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9th July 2019 
 
Re: Leixlip LAP, Black Ave KDA 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As a resident of Captains Hill and an active member of Confey GAA Club I welcome the proposed 
Black Ave KDA. It’s been many years since any substantial housing development in this area.  
We in the GAA club are screaming out for new youth to partake in our national sports. My own family 
would also like to stay in the area but there is very little on the market. I’m also aware that the local 
primary and post-primary schools are short on pupils. The fact that traffic from Black ave will not 
impact on Captains Hill is also a bonus.  
I also find it very sad that some people want to keep Leixlip to themselves and prevent others from 
living here. To me this kind of attitude does nothing for community spirit and shows a level of 
selfishness. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tom Connolly 

 


